To our patients:

It has been almost 4 years since QuickMD was founded to help patients. Our team started with
the simple goal of increasing access to care for everyone — everywhere — at any time across the
United States. You — our patients — have embraced this mission. We would like to say: thank
you.

It's time to show our appreciation. Throughout the month of July, we will be celebrating YOU!

There will be lots of surprises; our team is excited to share updates, insights and fun giveaways.
From our family to yours — thank you for choosing us, QuickMD, as your physician and partner
in treatment.

We at QuickMD understand that life can be hectic at times. This is the reason medical care
should be easily attainable and accessible; flexibility and access are crucial to our mission.
QuickMD recognizes the need to obtain care when you need it most. Every day we are available
to you, nights, and weekends — when you need it the most. QuickMD is able to provide care in
47 states, 20 hours a day, while being cost-effective. There is no reason treatment should be
unattainable financially. With our model, patients without insurance can find reasonably priced
care options. In addition, this month we will be announcing new options with organizations, who
share our passion to care for you, our patients, at a sensible price.

Also, we are fortunate to have patients who support us and provide regular feedback. You
shared your thoughts and we listened! Later this month, QuickMD is launching an updated
patient portal. This will allow you easier and more efficient ways to communicate with your
physicians and our team. In order to ensure a seamless transition, we will provide several
updates on what to expect. Please sign up to receive our communications here.

Transparency is the key to success, and we strive to continuously improve. This is a great step
forward. QuickMD has over 150 enthusiastic, passionate, and knowledgeable physicians
available to help. We want to provide care to you — when you need it the most.

We cannot be more excited to kick off July Patient Appreciation Month today. From our entire
team: THANK YOU!

Rachel B.

CEO, QuickMD


https://next.paubox.com/public/QuickMD/upload

